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News/Notes: 

 Congratulations to our Ranger Athletes of the Month for October: Kylie Monson (Volleyball) and 
Seth LeMieur (Cross Country).  This award recognizes varsity student-athletes each month who 
have had great performances during competition and show great character. Athletes are 
nominated by their coaches.  

 Congratulations to Beau Sanford on being named Academic All-State by the Minnesota Football 
Coaches Association. Beau was a 3-year starter for the C-I football team and currently has a 4.0 
GPA.   

 The winter season is underway! Girls hockey, boys hockey, and girls basketball have all started 
practicing. Boys basketball and wrestling will start up on Nov. 20th.  

o A full breakdown of winter participation numbers will be available in my December 
report.  

 
Athletics/Activities Updates: 

 Football: The Ranger football team finished their season 2-7, falling to Moose Lake-Willow River 
in sectional play.  Earning All-District accolades this season were Beau Sanford (Sr.) and Zac 
Myhre (Sr.).  Brehndan Knox (Sr.), Taylor Eigenheer (Jr.), and Eli Winegarner (Sr.) earned All-
District Honorable Mention.  
 

 Cross Country: The Ranger Cross Country teams competed on snow covered course at the 
section meet in Bagley on Oct. 27th in Bagley. Temperature at race time was 28 degrees with 2-
4″ of snow on the ground on some portions of the course. The boys finished 10th out of 19 and 
the girls finished 7th out of 17th.  

 
 Volleyball: Ranger volleyball finished the season 16-11. They lost to Perham in section play. 

Earning All-Conference honors this year for C-I were Shyanne Loiland (Jr.), Kylie Monson (Sr.), 
and Jami Nelson (Sr.). Caitlyn Gutzman (Soph.) earned Honorable Mention honors.  

o The team also earned the Silver Academic Award presented by the MNVBCA. This award 
is given to teams that achieve a cumulative team GPA of 3.5 – 3.74.  

 
Music Department Updates: 

 Musical: The music department will cap off their fall season by performing their musical, “The 
25th Annual Putnam County Spelling Bee.” They have performances on Nov. 17th – Nov. 19th in 
the Mayberry Auditorium. The musical is under the direction of Dan Olson.  

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Jared Matson 
Activities Director/Dean of Students 

Go C-I Go!! 


